
 

 

 

 

BIRPARA COLLEGE 

P.O. BIRPARA   DIST. ALIPURDUAR 

 

 

This is to notify that “ Sree Panchami” (Saraswati Puja) will be observed on 05.02.2022 (Saturday) in 

the college. Hence all teaching, Non-Teaching staffs &  Students are requested to witness the Puja 

on the Day. 

Teacher-In-Charge 
Birpara College 
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